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Inspection Services                                       

Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

March 1, 2001

Merle Clark

Clarke properties

40 Portland, Pier #3

Portland, Maine  04101

RE:
Cellar space @ 292 Cumberland Ave (026-C-018)

          Building permits # 001262 & #001395

Dear Mr. Clark:

It has been brought to our attention that the locksmith shop has vacated the premises, referenced above.  As the conditions required for a Certificate of Occupancy under the above permits, were never met, we consider that the above referenced permits are now null & void.  

We are classifying this space as unoccupied cellar space.

Any future use of this space, other than vacant cellar space, will require proper permits to be applied for and issued, before any occupancy can occur.

If I can be of any further assistance to you in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me @ 874-8708.

Sincerely,

Kevin Carroll Code Enforcement Officer

CEO City of Portland
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